
 

 

1.10.24 

Re:  Year 12 Futures Pathway Day 

Dear Parent and Carers, 

I am writing to inform you that on Thursday 17th October 2024 all Year 12 lessons will be suspended 
and pupils will be working from home. Every year at this time we suspend lessons to allow students 
the opportunity to attend the UK University and Careers search fair. 
 
The UK University Search Fair is attended by a wide range of universities, apprenticeship providers 
and employers. It gives students and families a chance to explore different Post 18 pathways to start 
thinking about what they would like to do in the future. Details of the event can be found at the 
following address https://www.ukuniversitysearch.com. 
 
Students must register for the event in advance. The way we suggest doing this is through an app - 

‘UKUniApp’ - which can be downloaded on the Apple app store and the Google play store, by visiting 

www.ukuniversitysearch.com/fair-signup/london-autumn-2024 or using the QR code below. 
 
The event will take place at Tottenham Hotspur Stadium, N17 0BX between 9:30am-2:30pm. The 
venue is most easily accessible via the Overground from Bethnal Green Station to White Heart Lane.  
In previous years students have attended this event with parents/carers/siblings or in friendship 
groups. 
 
On return to Sixth Form on Friday 18th October students will reflect on their experience and feedback 
to their form tutor about the pathways they explored.  
 
I hope you are able to support and encourage your child to take advantage of this opportunity and 
time as they start to make decisions about their post-18 education and career choices 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
 
Ms. A Paczynski  
Head of Year 12 
Head of Key Stage  
apaczynski@mulberryschoolstrust.org   
020 7790 6361  
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